
 

 

 

Key outcomes 

The Coast Protection Board recently met at Port Adelaide Town Hall for Meeting 495. The formal 

minutes will be released onto the Board website following the next meeting 9 December 2022. 

Key outcomes from the meeting included: 

 Potential reform of governance arrangements: The Presiding Member has undertaken a 

review of the governance arrangements with the Board positioning  

itself for change while maintaining good relationships between the Board and  

local government.   

 Breakout Creek on the River Torrens: The Board received a presentation from Dr Nadine 

Kelly, Team Leader, Urban Water with Green Adelaide on work underway at Breakout Creek 

on the River Torrens. Stage 3 of rehabilitation is underway with stormwater improvement 

wetlands being constructed to create habitat and improve water quality runoff into the Gulf 

St Vincent, as well as developing a shared vision to meet the community’s needs.  

 Retiring members of Local Government Advisory Committee: The contributions of Cr 

Bill Jamieson and Mr Peter Halton was recognised by the Board as retiring members of the 

Board’s Local Government Advisory Committee (LGAC). 

 Board policy document update: the updated Board Policy document which includes 

previously agreed appendices on boat ramps and coastal raptors, includes updated 

references to IPCC, relevant legislation updates including Crown Land Management Act 

2009 and the Harbors and Navigation Act 1993. The updated document can be found at 

here. 

 Spring eNewsletter: the Board is preparing a seasonal newsletter to improve 

communications about the Board and its business. The newsletter was released 

in November 2022.   

 Inspection of Port Adelaide: The Board received presentations on sea level rise and sea 

flooding in Port Adelaide followed by a walking tour of the waterfront, including Dock 

One, to view the challenges and adaptation 

October 2022 

https://cdn.environment.sa.gov.au/environment/docs/CPB-Policy-October-2022.pdf

